
 

 

Oak Class 
Our Spring term topic is ‘Castles and Dragons’. We have been very 

busy with our learning so far, from our virtual castle visit to 

listening to Celtic songs from Wales. We can’t wait to see where our 

learning leads to next. 
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We really enjoyed our virtual visit from 

Norwich Castle. We completed various 

activities including making our own 

pennant and sorting objects that would 

belong in a Castle!  

We will be developing our understanding 

of Norwich Castle by learning about 

William the Conqueror in our History 

lessons this half term. 

                   

 

 

Music has taken us on a tour of the 

United Kingdom, we have listened to 

bagpipes from Scotland and Celtic songs 

from Wales. We have thought about how the 

music makes us feel as well as the tempo 

and the pitch.   

 

 

In our gymnastics lessons, we have been 

exploring our balancing skills.  

As well as this we have been creating 

simple sequences of moves including 

travel (e.g. tummy, hands and feet), a 

balance and a roll.  

      

Next, we will be moving onto dance. We 

are going to be learning line dancing 

and street dancing!  

In Geography we have been learning 

all about the United Kingdom. We 

explored the 4 Countries and their 

capital cities. We then researched 

the Castles that we may find in 

each Country.  

 

 

Year 1s have been exploring the 

exciting, traditional tale of 

Little Red Riding Hood in English. 

We went for a trip into the woods, 

explored what wolves look like, 

sound like and the way they travel. 

We completed our unit by writing 

our own retell of the story.  

Reception have been exploring the 

story of ‘We’re going on a bear 

hunt’. We had to create an 

alternative version of the story! 

Nell – ‘We are going on a Jaguar 

hunt!’ 

Rowan – ‘We are going on a Rhino 

hunt!’ 

 


